

May 23, 2019

Dear Valued Patient,

It is with great pleasure that I share with you and your family that I have joined Northwestern Medicine's Regional Medical Group. I would also like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude for allowing me to be part of your healthcare and would like to continue as your cardiologist.

As a physician of Northwestern Medicine Regional Medical Group, I will be moving to a new office in the Sycamore RMG office at 1850 Gateway Drive, Sycamore, and will begin seeing patients at this location or June 20, 2019. I will also be moving to a new office in Valley West RMG office at 1310 North Main Street Sandwich, and will begin seeing patients at this location on June 26, 2019.

As part of this move, I will no longer be scheduling appointments at the Kishwaukee Cardiology Associates office. Please call the number listed below to schedule your appointment if you don't have one scheduled already.

Should you need a copy of your medical records, please fill out and submit a medical records request, which can be found online at nm.org/medicalrecordsrequest.

My new practice information is:

Northwestern Medicine Regional Medical Group 1850 Gateway Drive Sycamore, IL 60178 Phone – 815.748.5844 Fax – 630.315.1339

Northwestern Medicine Regional Medical Group 1310 N Main Street, Suite 200 Sandwich, IL 60548 Phone – 815.748.5844 Fax – 630.315.1339

Thank you for trusting Northwestern Medicine with your care. We look forward to continuing to serve your healthcare needs.

Sincerely,

Jagdish R. Patel, MD